## Become a Rainbow Giver

The Virginia Conference United Methodist Women started the Rainbow Giver Program in 2010. This is an opportunity for you, as an individual, to personally give to 5 channels of Mission Giving:

Your gift of \$60.00 will make you a Rainbow Giver:

- \$40.00 to give someone special a Special Mission Recognition Pin
- \$5.00 to give toward Pledge to Mission (in addition to your regular pledge)
- \$5.00 for a Gift to Mission Card of your choice
- \$5.00 for a Gift in Memory Card
- \$5.00 for a gift to World Thank Offering (in addition to your regular personal collection)

To become a Rainbow Giver, just fill out the form on the back and give the form to your unit treasurer with a check for \$60.00. On the form, please specify

- (1) Special Mission Recognition
  - (a) the name of the recipient of the Special Mission Recognition pin and certificate or
    - (b) pin and certificate without a name or
    - (c) no pin and specify the name for a Special Mission Certificate or
    - (d) specify no pin, no certificate,
- (2) Gift to Mission Card
  - (a) which card you want or
  - (b) no card and
- (3) Gift in Memory Card
  - (a) yes or
  - (b) no.

This form and the \$60.00 should be given to your treasurer at one time, not spread out over the year. This award is not to replace your Pledge and World Thank Offering, but is giving you, as an individual, an opportunity to contribute to these five areas of Mission Giving.

You will be recognized as a Rainbow Giver at the District Annual Meeting in September.

## RAINBOW GIVER FORM

A gift of \$60.00 is given to your Unit Treasurer by 1 September 2016. RAINBOW GIVER'S NAME: \_\_ RAINBOW GIVER'S ADDRESS: RAINBOW GIVER'S PHONE NUMBER: SPECIAL MISSION RECOGNITION Pin? Yes \_\_\_\_ No \_\_\_\_ Certificate? Yes \_\_\_\_ No \_\_\_\_ Name of Recipient (Please Print): \_\_\_\_\_ Send the pin to: GIFT TO MISSION CARD (Thank You, Birthday, Special Day, Congratulations, In the Service of Christ, Thinking of You, Peace, or Baby) Which card? \_\_\_\_\_ No card \_\_\_\_ GIFT IN MEMORY CARD? Yes \_\_\_\_\_ No \_\_\_\_ Gift to Mission and Gift in Memory cards will be sent to Rainbow Giver unless otherwise specified. All components must be submitted to your Unit Treasurer at one time. We suggest that the Rainbow Giver gift be in addition to your regular Pledge and World Thank Offering. The Rainbow Givers will be recognized at our District Annual Meeting and will receive a Rainbow Giver pin.

If you have any questions, please contact your unit or District Treasurer, Jerri Anne Cooper,

jagusty@gmail.com or 540.775.5659.